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May Meeting Highlights

This month’s club meeting was held on May 1, 2000 at Lone Cabbage Fish Camp.  This month’s meeting had 20 persons in attendance with 2 new people registering.  Curt Smith “chaired” the meeting and several topics were covered during the course of this meeting.

· The primary purpose of the May meeting was to elect the club officers.  Additional nominations for Club Officers were accepted. The results of the elections are as follows.

President
Curt Smith (9 votes)

Greg Taylor (5 votes)

Vice President
Jonell Pope (8 votes)

Cindy Gentile (6 votes)

Secretary
Peter Came (12 votes)

Jonell Pope (2 votes)

Treasurer
Trixi Stone (14 votes)

Ran unopposed

Legislative Chairperson
Curt Smith (14 votes)

Ran unopposed

Event Coordinator
Todd Stone (10 votes)

Baxter Gardner (1 vote)

· [image: image3.wmf]Club member Paul Anderson of the Orange County Sheriffs Office (OCSO) provided a short talk for the start of the riding season.  He touched on several topics.  Cape Canaveral National Seashore, which is a part of the National Park Service, is now closed to personal watercraft (PWC) as of April 20, 2000.  As a personal watercraft club we need to be proactive and promote safety on the water and to present a positive image to the community.  Following on the topic of safety, Paul pointed out that in the two weeks prior to the club meeting there had been several accidents involving PWC.  The riders involved in those accidents were mostly (if not all) first time riders.

· Paul Anderson brought with him a guest to this month's club meeting.  It was a pleasure to have Janice Plessner of Kawasaki Motors Corporation Public Affairs in attendance.   Paul, Janice and Tom Lin (also of OCSO) arrived (and departed) the meeting by airboat.  

[image: image4.wmf]Janice provided some words of encouragement for the club and also provided some insight on the 2000 line of watercraft by Kawasaki.  Janice mentioned that being a positive and proactive club helps to portray a positive image and helps to provide a good outcome with the community.   Along with that, working with law enforcement also helps, along with using peer pressure in a positive manner.  Finally, Janice wished us all good luck with the club.

We wish to express our appreciation to Janice for attending the meeting and also for her words of encouragement.

· A club logo design is currently being worked on and should be ready for the next club meeting.  It is desired that we place an order for the T-shirts following the next meeting.  To do so we will need to have a minimum order number of 24 and have the funds collected to cover the purchase.  If you will be interested in ordering a shirt (or more), please come to the next meeting prepared to place an order and make payment.  If you are not able to attend, but would like to order a T-shirt, please indicate T-shirt size(s) and quantity mailing a check to Trixi Stone (Treasurer) at 275 Oahu Drive, Merritt Island, Florida, 32953.  You can also contact her at (321) 455-6388.

· Trips and events: We need to get some more riding events planned.  We would also like to have them planned at least one month in advance so that the dates can be placed in the newsletter in advance.  Please help by giving  suggestions to the clubs Event Coordinator Todd Stone.  We also need to have different people volunteer to help organize and lead rides and ride events.

· The club also would like to receive ideas for charity ride events and ideas for charities or a charity to sponsor. There is a benefit ride planned for July 23, 2000 at Kiwanis Park, Merritt Island for Kim Ostrander.


June Meeting Agenda

· Club Logo and T-shirts

· Planning June and July (and future) rides and trips

· Membership Cards will be handed out.

· Other Topics

May Event(s) Summary

Saturday May 6 2000 - There was a group event announced at the last meeting to ride on the St. Johns River starting at Mullet Lake State Park. The group arrived at the park at 8 a.m. and left for a day of riding.  A short break was taken for lunch.  The day of riding provided a safe day of fun for all in attendance.  We can expect that there will be more group rides planned for this venue on future dates. .Pictures from this club ride  can be viewed from the web-site setup for the newsletter.  http://www.geocities.com/cfjr_2000.

Saturday May 13 2000 - There was a group party held at Curt's house on the Indian River.  The party started at 12 noon and had about 20 people in attendance.  Hot Dog's, Hamburgers, snacks and drinks were provided.  Several people rode their PWC, and one person brought their boat to the event.  Pictures from the party can be viewed from the web-site setup for the newsletter.  http://www.geocities.com/cfjr_2000.

Upcoming Events:

For additional information for all events and planned rides, please contact Todd Stone (321-455-6388) or by e-mail at rtstone@digital.net

Saturday/Sunday June 17/18, 2000 – These dates are available for a planned ride or group event.

Sunday June 25, 2000 – Mullet Lake State Park – Meet at the park (at 10 am) or at the Shell Station at I-95 and SR-46 at 9 am.

Saturday-Tuesday July 1/2/3/4, 2000 – These dates are available for a planned ride or group event.

Saturday/Sunday July 8/9, 2000 – These dates are available for a planned ride or group event.

Saturday/Sunday July 15/16, 2000 – These dates are available for a planned ride or group event.

Sunday July 23, 2000 –There will be a benefit ride for Kim Costrander and her 5 children.  This benefit ride will include a trivia and scavenger ride.  This event will take place at Kiwanis Island in Merritt Island.  Mark your calendar.  More details and information will follow.

Saturday August 12, 2000 – St. John’s River Run from Lake Washington to Lone Cabbage Fish Camp.

Do you have any ideas for other events or rides? If so, please give your suggestions to Todd Stone.

Club Calendar - In the making!

Next Meeting:

Please Note:  The meeting date and location has changed.  The new meeting dates will be the second Tuesday of every month.  The June meeting information is as follows.

Tuesday June 13, 2000 at 7 pm.

Maui's Raw Bar and Grill.

1505 West King Street (SR 520), Cocoa, Florida 32922

(321) 636-0003

Lone Cabbage is located on SR 520 at the St. John’s River, approximately 5 miles West of I-95.

Schedule of Next 6 Meetings:

Tuesday June 13, 2000 at 7 p.m.

Tuesday July 11, 2000 at 7 p.m.

Tuesday August 8, 2000 at 7 p.m.

Tuesday September 12, 2000 at 7 p.m.

Tuesday October 10, 2000 at 7 p.m.

Tuesday November 14, 2000 at 7 p.m.

Treasurer's Report

No new information this month.

Club Membership Statistics

Total Registered:
46

Total Members (paid):
34

IJSBA members:
19

IMPORTANT NOTE: If you have not paid your club dues as yet, please do so.  We need to have current members pay their dues by the June Club meeting (June 13, 2000).  Persons not paid by that date will be removed from the club roster and will no longer receive the newsletter until the dues are paid.

Recommended Riding Locations

Mullet Lake State Park, Sanford, Florida.

Indian River/Banana River, Brevard County, Florida.

Local Information and Interest

As of April 20, 2000 personal watercraft are no longer permitted in the Canaveral National Seashore which is a part of the National Park Service.

Club Officer Contact Information

President
Curt Smith 

(321) 242-2054

Vice President
Jonell Pope 

(321) 639-1776

Secretary
Peter Came

(321) 453-0495

Treasurer
Trixi Stone 

(321) 455-6388

Legislative Chairperson
Curt Smith

(321) 242-2054

Event Coordinator
Todd Stone

(321) 455-6388

Web Links

http://www.shannonsworld.com: Shannon's web-site where the Central Florida Jet Riders page(s) are currently hosted.

http://www.geocities.com/cfjr_2000: Online CFJR newsletter, archive and information.

http://www.geocities.com/funonh2o: Peter's web-site with a list of ride location.  If you have a place to add, tell him and he will add it.

http://www.wavecraze.com : Wave Craze - PWC and boat rentals. (Club Sponsor)

http://www.bsy.com Beach Sportcycle (Club Sponsor)

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR CLUB SPONSORS

CLUB SPONSORS


Beach Sportcycle


1127 West  King St.


Cocoa FL 32922


(321) 631-5571


*


CONS Cycle


4515 Babcock St. NE


Palm Bay, FL 32905


(321) 724-4831


*


�WaveCraze


1872 E. 520 Causeway


Merritt Island, FL 32952


(321) 452-0590


*


Brevard Watercraft


729 N Harbor City Blvd.


Melbourne, FL 32935


(321) 242-0101








Please Note:


Meeting Date Change to 2nd Tuesday of the month


Further details under Next Meeting heading
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